
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 
 
From:  Paul DiRienzo, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  June 1, 2015 
 
Subject: Fire Department Swearing Ins  
 
The Fire Department has five newly promoted Officers and one new member that need 
to be officially sworn in, Firefighter/Paramedic Eric Ramseth.   With your approval, I’m 
requesting this short ceremony to take place at the beginning of the next Village Board 
Meeting on June 18, 2015.  
 
We would like to announce and congratulate the following four new Lieutenants:  Dan 
Ekhart, Greg Vazquez, Mark Laffrey, and Brad Delatorre.  Additionally, congratulations 
are in order for the Department’s new Battalion Chief, Alan Greene.  
 
Thank you for your help and consideration in this matter.   
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